
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

:  MAY 4, 2021  
 

TO 
 

:  PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF INCOMING GRADES 4 TO 6, SY 2021-2022 
 
 

FROM 

 
 

:  MRS. LORNA B. YAN  
Principal, Elementary Department 

 
SUBJECT 

 
:  INTENSIVE CLASS PROGRAM, SY 2021-2022 

 
A pleasant day to you. 

 
In our desire to meet the need for a more challenging curriculum for the top 30% of our students,   
the Elementary Department will continue to offer intensive classes to Grades 4 to 6 students in      
SY 2021-2022.  

 
The intensive classes aim to: 

 
1. help students develop their special inclination in Math, Science, and English to meet competitive 

international programs (e.g., Advance Placement)  
2. develop the participants’ character 

 
For more information, please click the Program Primer which contains a more detailed information 
about the program. 
 
If you have further questions about Intensive Program, you may attend our online meeting via 
Google Meet on Wednesday, May 12, 2021 from 10:00 to 11:00 AM. Should you want to attend, 
please sign up via this link until May 10, 2021. Please write your questions in the sign-up form. The 
Google Meet link will be forwarded to those who will sign up. 
 
The online application will be from May 17-21, 2021. Click here on the specified dates to apply. 
 
The applicants will be ranked accordingly. Only 25 to 35 applicants per level will be accepted. 
Successful applicants will receive a decision letter on May 31, 2021. 
 
We look forward to working more closely with you in helping our students develop their potential to 
the fullest. 

 
Thank you and God bless. 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/11MB34umiF6ixhluGkRoWbTNX0F5OX6tt?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfNv6UMMiNh9hKEido4Tl5iyyBzD2jEtPJoilDM5Qpuppl7g/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeTO6zN0Xx2f-6iIwoOK0nD1epKZ1fEu_kX43v-hAJq1mkRIA/viewform?usp=pp_url

